Mannheim Middle School 2600 Hyde Park Avenue, Melrose Park, Illinois 60164 • Telephone: (847) 455-5020 • Facsimile: (847) 455-2038

Mr. Timothy Daley
Principal

Mr. Kevin Szczesniak Assistant Principal

> Mrs. Laura Moore Assistant Principal

April 21, 2015

Dear Board of Education,

I, Catherine Murray, resign from the position of Cafeteria Supervisor at Mannheim Middle School effective 04/22/2015. Due to family needs, it has become increasingly difficult to handle two jobs and be there for my family. I have enjoyed the last eight years working for District 83 and am grateful for all the support. It has been a pleasure to work with so many great students and staff members.



Thanks for the opportunity,

Catherine Murray
Catherine Murray

RECEIVED

APR 22 2015

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT Lim Petrasele